
     

 
 

 

Youth Link Southern Indiana to Hold Ribbon Cutting for New Location & 20-Year Anniversary 

On Friday, November 11th representatives from Youth Link Southern Indiana, City of Jeffersonville, and 

One Southern Indiana (1si) will gather at 1740 Williamsburg Drive, Suite G, Jeffersonville, Ind., for a 

ribbon cutting to celebrate their 20-year anniversary and new location. Youth Link Southern Indiana will 

hold an open house 3:00-5:00pm with a ribbon cutting at 3:30pm. 

Youth Link Southern Indiana is a youth-serving organization that provides academic support, mental 

health services, and basic needs resources.  Youth Link Southern Indiana partners with all four school 

districts in Clark County and New Albany High School in Floyd County, providing support to 19 schools 

and 4,500 students through their vital programming. The organization’s focus is Linking Youth to 

Pathways of Success by removing barriers for students.  Youth Link Southern Indiana was formerly 

known as Community in Schools in Clark County.  

Youth Link provides a variety of programming through their school day services. Resource Coordinators 

provide 1-on-1 and small group tutoring, distribute Bare Necessities items, and oversee the 321 Read 

Program. The Bare Necessities program provides coats, eyeglasses, shoes, hygiene products, and other 

basic needs to students.  The 321 Read program matches a community volunteer with a struggling 

reader for a 1-on-1 weekly session.  Youth Link also partners with Centerstone Mental Health to provide 

licensed, clinical therapists to students in need at no cost.  

Youth Link Southern Indiana also provides programming outside of the school day. The 21st Century 

Community Learning Center sites offer after school academic and behavioral interventions for referred 

students grades 1-12.  In addition to homework assistance and tutoring, students participate in a variety 

of enrichment activities. The Extended Day Learning Program (EDL) provides engaging and enriching 

before and after school care for elementary students in a nurturing environment.  

For more information, visit their website by clicking here or their Facebook by clicking here.  

What:  Youth Link Southern Indiana 

When:  Friday, November 11, 2022 

Open House 3:00-5:00pm 

Ribbon Cutting will begin promptly at 3:30pm hosted by One Southern Indiana  

Where:  1740 Williamsburg Drive, Suite G, Jeffersonville, Indiana  

Google Map Link: Click here 

For more information: 
Lauren Wagoner, Marketing & Development Manager 
Telephone: (812) 280-0028 ext. 107  
Email: Lwagoner@youthlinksi.org  

https://youthlinksi.org/
https://www.facebook.com/YouthLinkSI
https://goo.gl/maps/MTGCBme9DSU1j2rDA
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